
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VIPs let 

loose in  

  Apple   

  Store! 

                             In this issueé 

    

     Our 

calendar of  

  forthcoming events and    

      dates for your diary!  

  All the latest  
    news and  
   views from 
 our members  

  and supporters, social              

      clubs and events.  
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 It is with great pleasure that we 

welcome you to this Summer Edition 

of our In-Touch newsletter.   
 

We have been elated to have 

received so much positive feedback 

on our ñnew-lookò at news and views 

for our visually impaired community.   

I would like to take this opportunity to thank members who have 

contributed to our survey to date.  Progress continues with this aspect 

of our work, as it is only through your input and feedback that we can 

plan for our future together ï to improve on what we currently do and 

effectively meet the needs of visually impaired people locally.  

 

If you havenôt had the opportunity to contribute yet, please be assured 

that we will be in contact soon!  

 

 
 
Hoping you enjoy this latest edition, 

keeping you óIn-Touchô with 

developments and opportunities in 

our work to assist and support 

visually impaired people in our local 

community.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

It is this community, its supporters and volunteers that make our 

Organisation what it is today, and on behalf of the Trustees, I thank 

you for your continued support and dedication.  
 
 

Welcome 

            Lucy Martin 
              SBWO 
              Chief Executive 

            David Hurst 
              SBWO 
              Chair of Trustees 
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SBWOôs work to 

practically assist our 

visually impaired 

community has 

received recognition 

with a prestigious 

award from the High 

Sheriff of Essex. 
 

We were proud to be 

invited to a special 

awards ceremony, 

held at Hylands House 

in Chelmsford, to 

acknowledge and give 

credit to initiatives that 

address community 

safety.  
 

A few days later and 

keen to know more 

about our 

organisation, the High 

Sheriff made a 

personal visit to the 

SBWO Centre on 

Hamlet Court Road, to 

meet staff, volunteers 

and members.  

 
In recent weeks, we 

have also been 

delighted to have 

received a special 

visit from Councilor 

John Aldridge, 

Chairman of Essex 

County Council.   

 

With a guided tour of 

our facilities, he was 

welcomed by staff 

and volunteers, 

discussing a wide 

range of topics 

including, new 

technology available 

in the Equipment 

Centre, our highly 

successful 

befriending service, 

the work completed 

on our new database 

and the recent 

achievements of our 

SBWO bowling 

teams.  

 

 

 

 

 Hitting the Headlines! 
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A Midsummer Biteôs 
Dream..! 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IT is a Hit..!  
Our continuous programme of 

technology drop-in days and 

taster sessions remain a popular 

feature of our work to support 

and improve daily living.   
 
 

Last month, Philippa Wisbey, 

from Professional Vision led a 

óDrop-inô day at SBWOôs Centre, 

where individuals had the 

opportunity to view and try-out 

latest innovations in technology 

to assist visually impaired and 

blind people.   
 

Please see our óTech Talkô 

section for information about our 

forthcoming technology-specific 

events. 

 

As we marked the official ólongest 

day of the yearô on June 21st, we 

were treated to an Afternoon Tea 

of delights. 
 

Regular club members, along with 

SBWO supporters, staff and 

volunteers gathered for a sunshine 

and smile-filled afternoon at 

Chalkwell Park Rooms. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With live entertainment from Dave 

Johns, and a banquet complete 

with bubbles, we say thank you to 

all who supported this special 

event to help raise awareness and 

vital funds for SBWO. 

   

  

News 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Photo: Professional Vision Drop-in Day 
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Team Tea & Sconesé 
Here at SBWO, we feel extremely 

lucky to have so many wonderful 

volunteers who help us to 

support local visually impaired 

people. 

As an Organisation, our past, 

present and future is reliant on 

the support and dedication of our 

fabulous team of volunteers. 

  Volunteersô Week is a 

nationally recognised event, 

which takes place annually 

at the start of June.  

 

Volunteersô Week celebrates 

the contribution made by 

millions of volunteers across 

the UK. 
    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

    
 

We marked Volunteersô Week by holding a special afternoon tea, 

where our óawesome armyô of more than 80 volunteers were served 

sandwiches, cream scones and cupcakes as a small token of our 

appreciation of their tireless efforts and support.    
 

 

 

 

 

 

Feeling Inspired? Feeling Inspired? 

To find out more about opportunities to 
volunteer, please contact us:  

 

   (01702)  342131 
    info@sbw.org.uk     

mailto:info@sbw.org.uk
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Bowlers Go Forthé 
 

  

From the last edition of our In-Touch newsletter, 

you may remember that our SBWO Kursaal 

Flyers Tenpin Bowling teams were in great form 

and placed first and third in their respective 

group league tables.    

 

By the end of the Winter Trios season, 

we were delighted that both of our 

competitive teams (Kursaal Flyers 1 & 

2) had finished in the top 12 teams from 

across the UK.  (36 teams were 

involved at this initial stage.) 
 

This meant that SBWO was represented 

by two teams at the National Blind Tenpin 

Bowling Association Finals.    

 
 

  

Travelling by public transport, using the 

free assisted travel option that is 

available to all, the teams traversed the 

London transport network and 

journeyed on to Wigan, where they 

stayed for the weekend to compete. 
 

With competition fierce, but team spirit 

and humour aplenty, a non-stop 

schedule of matches ensued, with our 

teams participating at the highest level.   

Sports News 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Photo: Kursaal Flyers 2  
Left to Right:  

 

Keith, Jackie, Anne & Andrew 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Photo: Kursaal Flyers 1  
Left to Right:  

 

Gary, Kevin & Russell 

(with Team supporter, Sandy!) 
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éand Come Fourth!  
Here at SBWO, we are immensely proud of the success of our bowling teams, 

who finished 4th and 11th at the NBTBA Finals.  A full list of results is shown 

below, and with the Summer Doubles season well underway, we wish all our 

bowlers the best of luck towards the next Finals to be held in November.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For a full list of forthcoming events, please see our óWhatôs On..? Key 
Eventsô section on Pages 20 ï 21.    

 

Challenge yourself, each other 
as part of a group, or take on 
some of our regular Kursaal 

Flyers team players! 
 

Date:  Wednesday 27th  
September 2017 

 

Time:  7:00 ï 10:00 pm   
 

Venue: Kursaal 
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Along with our incredibly popular Tenpin Bowling teams and social groups, 

we also have links with organisations across a wide range of sports, 

including cycling, tennis, lawn bowls and football.   
 

These activities are specifically planned and coordinated for visually 

impaired and blind members of our community. 

 

Here, Sue Wright (SBWO member and 

volunteer) talks a little bit about how she 

has enjoyed cycling as part of the óJust 

Ride Southendô initiative: 

 

 
 
   
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ά! ƎŜƳ ƻŦ ŀ ƴŜǿ ŘƛǎŎƻǾŜǊȅΗ 
 

Based at Garon Park athletics 
track and run by a great group 
of volunteers, we are able to 
safely ride round the track, 
ŀǿŀȅ ŦǊƻƳ ǘǊŀŦŦƛŎΦέ 

ά!ƴ ŀǊǊŀȅ ƻŦ ŎȅŎƭŜǎ ŀǊŜ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ōƻǊǊƻǿ ŦƻǊ ǳǎŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǘǊŀŎƪΣ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ 
tricycles, tandems, side by side cycles as well as ordinary two-wheelers.  
Safety helmets are also provided!  
 

It is great value for money at £2 per session, including refreshments and a 
ŦǊŜŜ ŎŀǊŜǊΩǎ ǇƭŀŎŜ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜΦ   
 

 On a lovely sunny morning, there is nothing like riding a couple of laps 
and you feel great afterwards!  Do come along and have a go ς you won't 
regret it!έ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo: Sue Wright  
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                  Our Magnificent  
                  Marathon Men..! 
 

Regular óIn-Touchô readers and 

listeners may remember from our 

last edition, that we introduced 

Lee Tatum and Manu Brousse, 

who were in final preparations to 

run the world-famous London 

Marathon.   
 

We are delighted to report that 

both young men successfully 

completed the arduous 26-mile 

challenge, raising over £2000 for 

SBWO. 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of all our members who 
will benefit from these vital funds 

raised, we say a huge 

THANK YOU, 

not only for your monumental 
efforts on the actual órace-dayô, but 
also for the incredible months of 
preparation training you had to 
complete during those cold winter 
months.  Well done Lee and Manu 
ï we are all so very proud of you! 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Feeling Inspired? Feeling inspired? 

For more information about any of our 
featured activities or details of how you can 
be involved at SBWO, please contact us:  

 

   (01702)  342131 
    info@sbw.org.uk     

 

 

             Photo: 

Manu and his     
   very proud  
 daughters at  
    the finish  
        line. 

      

 

 

 

 

            Photo: 

  Lee at the  
  finish, with  
   his medal  
   and some  

  much-needed  
  rehydration! 

mailto:info@sbw.org.uk
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High Accolades for our Vivacious Volunteers! 
 

As a voluntary organisation, we 
at SBWO fully understand that 
the success of our work relies on 
our awesome army of 
volunteers. 

 
 

 
 

However, it is always a delight 
when the efforts, commitment and 
work of our volunteers is 
recognised by others.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Photo: Jackie (left) and Valerie (right), 
with their Special Awards 

  Most recently, two of our fabulous 
team were awarded official 
recognition for their work by the 
Castle Point Association of 
Voluntary Services (CAVS).  
 

Jackie Blackledge and Valerie 
George were invited to a sparkling 
ceremony at Runnymede Hall in 
Thundersley, to collect their special 
awards from the new Mayor of 
Castle Point, Cllr Brian Wood.  
 

 

Between them, Jackie and Valerie have óclocked-upô almost 30 years of 
volunteering service for SBWO and we are extremely grateful for their 
tireless dedication to our charity.  Here, Jackie tells us a little bit about her 
volunteering experience:  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
From all at SBWO, we express our sincerest thanks to Jackie and Valerie, 
and offer our heartfelt congratulations on their awards.  Well done both!   

Special Peopleé 

άIŀǾƛƴƎ ōŜŜƴ ŀ {.²h ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ ŦƻǊ нл ȅŜŀǊǎΣ L ƘŀǾŜ ǎŜŜƴ Ƴŀƴȅ ŎƘŀƴƎŜǎ ς 
how much the charity has grown over time, from a small office in Elkington 
House, to our own facilities and Equipment Centre that we have today.  
The best bit about volunteering has been all the wonderful people I have met 
and worked with ς volunteering has certainly been enjoyable!  As a severely 
sight impaired person myself, I have found that volunteering has enriched my 
ƭƛŦŜ ŀǎ ƳǳŎƘ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ƭƛǾŜǎ ƻŦ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘΦέ  
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Technological 
developments 

that could assist 
visually 

impaired people 
with different 

aspects of 
everyday living.  

Issue 2 

In this issueé  

Shopping for Apples? 
 

Turns out, itôs a very fruitful experience! 

Awareness & Information Day: 
 

Details of this yearôs specialist product  
awareness and information day.  

For our print readers, this is designed to be 
a ñpull-out and keepò section for handy use! 

Technological 
developments 

that could 
assist visually 

impaired 
people with 

different 
aspects of 
everyday 

living.  
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The Apple of 
Our Eyes! 

 

When a friend said that she wanted to go 

shopping for apple products, it wasnôt quite the 

average trip to the green-grocer that I had in mind! 

Having been politely corrected, we set off for the 

Apple Store at Lakeside Shopping Centre.  
 

 

 

As both of us are registered ñSeverely Sight Impairedò 

(blind), we travelled by train directly from Southend 

Central to Lakeside at a discounted rate. 

 

 

 

Due to our rather specific needs, we had telephoned the 

store in advance, but had simply been told to ñturn up 

anytime between 11:00am and 1:00pm as this is 

generally a quiet time in-store, and staff specifically 

trained in accessibility will be on-hand to help.ò 
 

 

Having made an all-important caffeine stop, we arrived at the store, just 

after our talking watches simultaneously announced ñelevenò and it was far 

from ñquiet timeò in-store! 

 
 

 

Despite this, we were swiftly approached by a 

member of staff who apologised that all of the 

ñgeniusò staff (the name given to the Apple store 

assistants) were currently busy with customers.  

However, armed with his trusty gadget, he would 

be placing us in an ñi-queueò.  
 

 

Feeling as if we had landed on a whole new planet, we soon learned that 

this i-queue meant that the next available genius actually comes to find 

you in the storeé and this system really does work!!   
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We were met by Jameson, who introduced himself and asked what we 

were particularly interested in learning about.  

 

Without realising it, we spent the 

next hour and a half with 

Jameson, trying out different 

types of iPads and iPhones, 

using the various settings that 

are specifically designed to assist 

visually impaired users. 

 

 

 
When Jameson had finished his tutorial and we had fully exploited the 

opportunity to ask any ñtechnicalò questions, we were introduced to a 

further member of the team who could answer any queries about costs and 

different payment options. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

However, it is important to note that, at no point, was 

there any pressure to make a purchase. In fact, we 

left hassle-free and empty-handed that dayé  

é But we have made arrangements to return and 

invest in an iPad! 

 The staff that we encountered were nothing but 

friendly, knowledgeable, helpful and extremely 

generous with their time and patience.  

éAnd so, a special thank you to Jameson and his 

colleagues at the Apple Store, Lakeside ï you  

 

certainly get a BIG thumbs-up from SBWO  
 

members, Anne and Clare.  

 

 

άHaving never used an iPad or 
iPhone before, by the end of our 
time with Jameson the genius, I 

was able to make calls, send text 
messages and emails using speech 

alone, and most importantly, I 
could use the Voiceover setting to 
navigate my way around the iPad 

without needing to see.έ 


